
 
 

Dear Visitor at Maersk Training Denmark 

The safety of everyone is our top priority, thus all visitors and course participants are required 

to adhere to the following precautions, to prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

 

Maersk Training is enforcing the guidelines given by the Danish Health Authorities to limit the 

spread of COVID-19. 
 

When in our facility 

To prevent the spread of COVID-19, we kindly ask you to comply with the following: 
 

• Have documentation for vaccination or test ready prior entering our reception 

• You maintain Green Corona Pass during your training (spot checking will occur) 

• Wash your hands with soap and disinfect with alcohol-based hand rub regularly 

• Adhere to signs and directions given by the staff 

• Avoid touching eyes, nose, and mouth 

• If you experience fever, coughing or breathing problems – Report to your instructor or 

the reception and seek medical care 
 

We appreciate your attention on this matter. 

Kind Regards,   

Maersk Training 

December 2021  

Entry Requirements: 

• A negative Covid-19 test no older than:  

72 hours for PCR test  

48 hours for Antigen (Quick test)  

• 14 days after the vaccination has been completed or 

• Proof of immunity (6 months after positive Covid-19 test) 

 

Before arrival, we ask you to ensure that you are not experiencing any of the following 

symptoms: 
• Flu like 

• Cough 

• Fever 

• Shortness of Breath 

If your body temperature is higher than 37.8C you will not be allowed entry and considered a 

“no-show”. 

 

If you experience any of the above symptoms, we ask you to delay your arrival until symptoms 

no longer exist and 72 hours has passed. Please contact Maersk Training for cancellation or 

rescheduling to a future date. 


